From: Sarah Aldous (Footpaths) 
Sent: 30 June 2016 13:16
To: Matthew Chadwick
Subject: RE: 16/00609/OUT Planning Application in Bourton

Dear Matthew

Thank you very much for emailing the amended plan and photo. Looking at the scale of the amended plan [3561/20D] the length provided in the East/West boundary to accommodate the footpath is approximately 3.5m (between the existing building and the proposed boundary of the new garden).  We believe this is acceptable given the limitations in scale of the Definitive Map, and having looked at historic maps showing the position of the path.  If the boundary and existing stile is in the ownership of the applicant then ideally the stile should be replaced with a gate compliant with the British Standard BS5709:2006.

If you have any further queries in relation to the footpath please do not hesitate to contact me.

Regards

Sarah  

Sarah Aldous

Rights of Way Field Officer - Northeast

Countryside Access

Oxfordshire County Council

Signal Court

Old Station Way 

Eynsham

Oxford  OX29 4TL

Tel:  01865 810222

www.oxfordshire.gov.uk
Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?
From: Matthew Chadwick [mailto:Matthew.Chadwick@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 28 June 2016 10:09
To: Harris, Paul - E&E
Subject: 16/00609/OUT

Good morning,

Thank you for your consultation response to the above application. Following your comments the applicants have submitted an amended plan (attached as 3561-20-D SITE PLAN (1) ) to this email and I was emailing to see if this was deemed acceptable to you. Having had a look at the footpath when undertaking my site visit, I believe that the walked route is different to that which is shown on definitive map. I have taken a photo of the stile (IMG 2300 attached), which is at the corner of the garages indicated on Bourton Map attached with this email. It would not be possible to walk the route shown on the definitive map, as there is a fence which blocks this route. 

If you have any thoughts on the above then please let me know.

Kind regards,

Matthew

Matthew Chadwick BA(Hons) MSc

Planning Officer

Development Management

Cherwell District Council

Email: matthew.chadwick@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
Direct dial: 01295 753754

Website: www.cherwell.gov.uk
Details of applications are available to view through the Council’s Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications
Instructions on how to use the Public Access service to view, comment on and keep track of applications can be found at http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/viewplanningapp
This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. http://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer. 

